Dear Library User,

As we celebrate National Library Week, we want to hear from you! Your feedback is essential in
helping us improve our services and better serve our community.

We kindly request that you take a few moments to share your thoughts on your experiences at
our library. What do you love? What can we do better? Your insights will guide our efforts as we
strive to create a welcoming and resourceful environment for all.

Please feel free to respond to this email or fill out our online feedback form here.

Thank you for being a valuable member of our library community!

Warm regards,

The Library Team
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